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Early Voting for the 2024 Presidential
Preference Primary is quickly approaching. 
From March 9 through March 16, there will
be seven (7) convenient locations to serve
you.  Only Republican eligible voters can
vote at any location during this time. 

For those able to vote, the closest early
voting site to you from Holly Hill is Ormond
Beach. There are NO early voting sites in
Holly Hill.
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